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First name: Todd

Last name: Whipple

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Mr. Whipple called team lead, Andrew Mueller and left a phone message on Wednesday, Jan. 6,
2016 at about 11:30 am. Andrew Mueller returned the call on Monday, January 11th at about 1:00 pm. Mr.
Whipple explained he owns property and resides in Greenhorn area within the project boundary. He received the
scoping letter in the mail. He expressed concern about access points to the fuel breaks proposed adjacent to
private land. In the past, a firewood cutting area was planned near his property and he was concerned with the
public trespassing and cutting trees on his property. He stated he was okay with contractors and USFS personnel
working in the area, especially if he was made aware of the work in advance. Mr. Whipple had other concerns
regarding his application for a USFS special uses permit unrelated to the project. Andrew informed Mr. Whipple
of the date, time, and location of the public open house for the project to be held on Wednesday, January 13th,
2016 and invited Mr. Whipple to come learn more about the project and express his concerns.



